
CPSC Academy Programme 2019-20 
 

Community Pharmacy South Central Academy organises development events for pharmacy professionals. 
It provides an open invitation to those working in the Southampton, Hampshire, Isle of Wight & Portsmouth areas to 

participate in 4 organised events each year; each one available at 5 different locations each quarter. 

CPSC Academy replaces the previously run local pharmacy groups that were organised by local group leads and supported by 
Hampshire & Isle of Wight LPC. 

             
admin@cpsc.org.uk       
 

 

Quarter 3 – The NEW Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) 
 

Why should you attend? Please consider this…  
 

Teaser 1:  
The NEW community pharmacy contractual framework (CPCF) is an important milestone for all of us in community 
pharmacy, heralding a new era for the sector. For many years, we have spoken about a contract which is more 
service-orientated, reflecting the value that pharmacists and their teams can provide to patients and the NHS. The 
Government has signalled its intent to reduce funding assigned to dispensing and so for community pharmacies to be 
viable in the future we MUST deliver fully against this new contract. 
 

All pharmacists and key team members should attend the November Academy series to understand: 
• Why delivery of the CPCF is critical for community pharmacy’s future 
• What has changed and what has not 
• How to plan for delivery 
• The key enablers for delivery 

 
Book-in to your nearest event using the Eventbrite link on the CPSC Training & Development webpage.  
Please direct any queries you have to admin@cpsc.org.uk  
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